
To an evening of community collaboration— 

 

EXPLORING OUR REFRESHED 

CURRICULUM 

 

 

Our Northside community is invited to come out and learn about the curricu-
lum redesign in BC and our engagement in middle schools.  Parents will have 
the opportunity to hear about our work in communicating student learning, 
to ask questions and to offer valuable feedback.  Parents are encouraged to 
bring personal devices as we will be exploring the Ministry website and re-
sources together. 

 

 

  When: 6:30—7:30 Wednesday, November 30, 2016 
  Where: Minnekhada Middle School, Library 
    1390 Laurier Avenue 
    Port Coquitlam, BC 

You are invited: 


